
Town of Sweden 

Legal Notice 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Work Session of the Sweden Town Board scheduled 

for Tuesday, November 5, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  

 

An Information Meeting regarding the proposed Lake/Redman/Countryview Water 

District will be held on Wednesday, November 6, 2019 at 6 p.m. at the Sweden Town 

Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York. 

 

This by Order of the Sweden Town Board  

Karen M. Sweeting, Town Clerk 


